
 

 

 

STAGE 3 

Nightworks 
To safely implement the next phase of works 
of the Springfield Parkway and Springfield 
Greenbank Arterial project, nightwork is 
required. 

On Thursday night 3 August from 7pm, traffic 
control will be in place to relocate road traffic 
barriers. To facilitate the relocation of these 
barriers some roads will need to be closed or 
partially closed. We anticipate these works will 
be completed by 5am on Friday 5 August 2023.  
If this does not occur the remaining works will 
be completed on Sunday night 6 August 2023 
from 7pm with roads opened to traffic by 5am 
on Monday 7 August 2023. 
 
WHAT TO EXPECT? 

Traffic Switch 

 Traffic control vehicles and controllers 
to direct traffic 

 Installation and relocation of safety 
barriers and fencing 

 Reduced speed limit to 40km/h 
through work areas 

 New temporary line markings 
 Relocated traffic bollards to direct 

traffic flow 
 Variable Message Board Signage (VMS) 

advising of nightworks and detour 
routes 

 Limited pedestrian access around the 
construction area. Temporary footpath 
closures near the work area will occur 
and alternative routes will be signed.  

 

Full road closures 
 Exit 32 of the Centenary Motorway will 

be closed 
 Main Street Roundabout intersection 

and all approaches will be closed. 
 
Partial Road closures: 

 Springfield Central Park and Ride entry 
will be closed from 8pm, right turn out 
is open to exit 

 Southern Cross Circuit left lane into 
Main Street will be closed 

 Springfield Greenbank Arterial lanes on 
approach to Park and Ride and towards 
Orion Shopping Centre will be closed. 

 
Please refer to Diagram 1 Map below 
 
Nightworks 

 During night works vehicles will use 
‘quacker’ style reversing alarms rather 
than beepers to reduce noise 

 Light towers will be placed to limit 
glare to nearby residences 
 

WHEN WILL THESE WORKS TAKE 
PLACE? 

 

Start 3 and 6 August 2023 

Duration Overnight 2 days 

Time and 
day 

7pm – 5am 

Friday and Sunday 

 

Notification of Works 
Springfield Parkway and Springfield Greenbank  
Arterial Road Upgrade 
INF03218 
 
25 July 2023  



 

Diagram 1  

Work area, full and partial road closures  

 

THANK YOU 

The project team apologises for any 
inconvenience during these works and thank 
you for your patience during construction as 
we construct this vital infrastructure for the 
region. 

 

CONTACT US 

To find out more about the project, you can 
contact us or by visiting the dedicated project 
webpage via QR link below: 

PHONE – 07 3810 6666 (8am-4:30pm) 

@ – ied.projects@ipswich.qld.gov.au  

 

 

Bridgewater Road Roundabout 


